
A partnership of Christchurch City Council, New Zealand Transport Agency and Environment Canterbury

Bulletin 57 – 8th Feb 2018

An Accessible City Works – Major CBD Road Closures over weekends

A series of arterial road closures are scheduled over weekends from Fri 16th February through to Mon 2nd April
2018 to undertake AAC intersection reconstruction works on Montreal, Durham and St Asaph Streets. These
are expected to create congestion within the CBD network, and we therefore ask for any other planned CBD
roadworks to be either scheduled away from these weekends or submitted via Road Space Bookings for
coordination.

Please note:

1. Works utilising Service Agreements or Generic Plans, within the 5
Avenues of the CBD, are not permitted on these weekends, unless:

2. Work activities may be permitted to continue under a site specific Road Space Booking.

Please arrange SSTMPs or Road Space Bookings over these weekends, or contact the CTOC Duty
TMC to discuss proposed work.

At this stage the expected sequence of AAC closures is:

Fri 16th Feb at 8pm to Mon 19th Feb at 6am (Montreal/Tuam Closure)
Fri 23rd Feb at 8pm to Mon 26th Feb at 6am (Montreal/Tuam Closure)
Fri 2nd Mar at 8pm to Mon 5th Mar at 6am (Durham/Tuam Closure)
Fri 9th Mar at 8pm to Mon 12th Mar at 6am (TBC)
Fri 16th Mar at 8pm to Mon 19th Mar at 6am (Durham/Tuam Closure)
Fri 23rd Mar at 8pm to Mon 26th Mar at 6am (St Asaph/Antigua Closure)
Fri 6th Apr at 8pm to Mon 9th Apr at 6am (St Asaph/Antigua Closure)

Any delays to work may require subsequent weekend(s) to be required. Details will be confirmed via public
messaging commencing next week.

For any enquires please ring the duty TMC on 941 8842.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

On behalf of the CTOC Temporary Traffic Management Team

Craig Halkett
Temporary Traffic Management Coordinator
CTOC Christchurch Transport Operations Centre
A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan
Email TMC@ccc.govt.nz


